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CATSINaM recommends the Principles align with National Agreement on Closing the Gap Priority 
Reforms. The Priority Reforms seek to change the way policies and programs that impact Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander peoples are developed and implemented. 

The National Agreement aims to drive “…an unprecedented shift in the way governments work, by 
encompassing shared decision-making on the design, implementation, monitoring and evaluation of 
policies and programs to improve life outcomes for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.”  

The National Agreement objective is to overcome entrenched inequality face by many Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander peoples. The outcomes sought by, and Priority Reform Areas of, the Agreement 
are: 1) Shared decision-making; 2) Building the community-controlled sector; 3) Improving mainstream 
institutions; 4) Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander-led data. 

 


